The students from Dr. Doug Boyer’s Music Theatre class perform “This Plum is Too Ripe” from The Fantasticks.  The class will present a recital tonight, Sunday and Monday that will feature the music of Tom Jones and Harvey Schmidt, including selections from “The Fantasticks,” “Celebration,” “I Do! I Do!” “Philemon,” and “110 in the Shade.”   Everyone is invited to the free performances – at 7 p.m., tonight (April 25) and Monday, and at 2 p.m. on Sunday – in Wupperman Little Theatre in the Schuech Fine Arts Center.  

Attention students 
Reminder for student workers – Remember to turn in your time sheets before you leave for the summer.  Checks will be available for students to pick up at the cashier window in the Business Office by 8:30 a.m. on the pay issue dates - May 9 and May 23. Student pay checks will be mailed at 3 p.m. on those pay dates to your permanent address unless other arrangements are made in writing or e-mail.

Community Health Clinic to close permanently – If you are a patient at the Seguin Family Planning Clinic (Community Health Services Clinic), you will need to pick up your medical records as soon as possible. The Clinic, located at 205 E. Court Street, is closing on Thursday, April 30.  The contact number is 830-379-7818.

Attention faculty 
Faculty meeting minutes – The minutes from the April faculty meeting are now posted on the intranet.  Faculty members can access the minutes by clicking here.
Here is the link:  https://tlu.tlu.edu/i/facstaff/committees/Faculty_Meetings/2008/0804-april/FacMins_20080408.doc
 Prof. Beth Bronk will be judging the Fiesta San Antonio Battle of Flowers Parade today.  The parade, which attracts 300,000 people, features nine high school bands.  Last year Prof. Bronk conducted the massed bands during the Thursday night Battle of the Bands held in Alamo Stadium.  Fiesta continues through Sunday.
TLU faculty authors Dr. Norm Beck, Dr. Pam Johnston and Dr. Phil Ruge-Jones autograph their books for President Ann Svennungsen during the Tuesday evening book signing.  (Photo by Lana Urbanek)
